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Jenni Curry

From: Bailey, Toni <Toni.Bailey@act.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 11 July 2023 3:37 PM
Subject: Gorman Centenary Upgrade - Resident User Group Bulletin #8 

Hello again Gorman resident user group, 
 
As most of you will be aware (Arts Capital will have been in touch with relevant residents), the project architects need to 
do some studio/office/block visits over the next 2 weeks, in order to progress their detailed designs. Thank you for your 
ongoing cooperation and agreeing to days/times for access. They require a very short amount of time to take some 
reference photographs and make some notes, as each studio and office is different! 
 
Nothing else to update at this stage, as always please reach out if you have any questions or concerns 
 
Best wishes 
 
Toni 
 
Toni Bailey (she/her)  
Assistant Director, Arts Infrastructure and Public Art  
Phone: 02 6207 4246 | www.arts.act.gov.au | Follow us on Twitter  @artsact1 
artsACT | Chief Minister, Treasury and Economic Development Directorate | ACT Government 
220 London Circuit Canberra City ACT 2601 |GPO Box 158, Canberra ACT 2601  
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